
MCC Program is Unsuspended
The final tax bill passed by Congress includes the Private Activity Bond Program 
which provides the federal tax exemption for the MCC's, so this program is no longer
suspended and you may start to use it again effective immediately. The First Loan 
program was unaffected as well. 

View all loan products and current rates here.

For more information or assistance, please contact us at resloan@ihfa.org or call
1.855.505.4700.
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